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welcome to astro, the 
partner school science 
program newsletter!  

Each week when you check 
gftse.org, you will find 
cool pictures, fun facts, 
space news, and more....

to get the most out of 
being in the partner 
school science program, 
make sure to send 
messages to your e-pal as 
often as you can!

do you have something you 
would like to see in astro?  
if so, ask your teacher to 
send an e-mail to 
tyildirim@gftse.org with 
the photo, story, or link.  
you might just see it in 
next week's astro!

teachers can submit 
pictures and stories of 
their class to be included 
in the partner school 
spotlight section!

In this issue:

NASA pictures of the week

driving around the moon: 
the lunar rover



Nasa pictures of the week

From 1966-1967, the US sent 

five lunar orbiter space crafts 

that took pictures of the surface 

of the moon.  Since nobody had 

ever been to the moon before, 

they had no idea what a good 

spot for landing would be. 

Getting close up views like this 

one to the left, it was possible to 

select a safe landing place for 

astronauts that also looked like it 

might be home to some unique 

rocks. 

This unique picture of the VAB 

(Vehicle Assemble Building), 

where all of the pieces of the 

Space Shuttle are put together 

before launch, shows something 

odd up in the sky!  What could it 

be? Clouds? Aliens?! It's 

actually the stream of smoke left 

behind from one of the rockets 

launching the Space Shuttle 

Atlantis on its 28th mission into 

space on their way to the 

International Space Station.



Driving around the moon: the lunar 
rover

Driving around in a car on Earth is 

always a good way to get around, but 

how about getting around on the Moon?  

NASA had to come up with a way that 

astronauts on the moon could get 

around quickly, since you only have a 

short ammount of time up there, you 

have to make the most of it!

The Lunar Rover is an electric car 

designed just to drive on the moon, it 

has a top speed of just 8mph (13kph)!  

The rover was brought up on Apollo 

15-17 and since there was no room to 

bring it back to Earth, all 3 of them are 

still on the moon today!  

It's thought that the cars would still 

work today if someone brought them a 

fresh battery, so next time you're on the 

moon, bring a battery and drive around!

An astronaut driving around 

the moon.

The Lunar Excursion Module 

brought both the astronauts 

and the lunar rover to the 

surface of the moon.



space words

astro is a Publication of global friendship through space education, please visit us at 

http://www.gftse.org

images used from nasa are public domain, please visit http://www.nasa.gov for more.   

Orbiter-  a space craft that is designed to go around an object in 

space. Some space crafts orbit Earth, while others orbit the Moon, 

other planets, and other planet's moons!

Lunar- the latin word for the Moon.


